From: Stephanie Pitts

To: Steven Giang
Subject: 1224 Harper Ave
Date: Sunday, August 10, 2025 2:23:25 PM

You don't often get email from stephaniepitts@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening
attachments or links.

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to share my support for the sale of the historic property located at 1224 Harper
Ave, Redondo Beach, CA 90278. This house is a special part of our neighborhood’s history,

and I trust that the sale will allow it to be cared for and appreciated for years to come.

I have no objection to the sale and am happy to see steps being taken that will help preserve
the character of our community.

Thank you for your time and for your continued service to our city.

Sincerely,

Steihanie Pitts

Thanks,

Stephanie Pitts, M.Ed., BCET





